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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 21/06/2024.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the

Inspector's recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.
Reasons and Considerations

1. The proposed development is located within 500metres to the ‘Zone of
Contribution’ of the Carrigawillin public water supply resource and positioned on a
regionally important karsified aquifer. Given the nature of the development, which
includes the handiing, treatment, storage, and distribution facility for
sludges/biosolids within an existing vulnerable groundwater catchment area, it is
considered the proposed development would be contrary to Policy 11-5 of the
Tipperary County Development Plan 2022-2028, and would therefore be
prejudicial to public health.
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